Take5

BALLYKEEL BULLETIN – 11TH DECEMBER 2020

EMAIL: <u>info@ballykeelps.ballymena.ni.sch.uk</u> **WEBSITE:**- <u>www.ballykeelps.org.uk</u> CHILD PROTECTION - Designated Teacher: *Mr J Fisher*

CHILD PROTECTION - Designated Teacher: Mr J Fisher

Deputy Designated Teachers: Mrs J Thompson and Mrs S Müller





Wednesday 16th

P.1 to P.3 Christmas Party Day. These children can come to



school in their party clothes. We hope that a special person will make a flying visit to the playground, and will get a peek in at the boys and girls in their classrooms. He also hopes to leave a little gift for them!

Friday 18th – 'Movie and Munch' day. All children will be having a movie on this day. Remember, its Christmas Jumper Day and don't forget your unhealthy snack (NO NUTS ALLOWED!).



<u>Tuesday 22nd</u> – School closes for the Christmas Holidays at the following times:



- **11:30 P.5, P.6 and P.7** will leave through their usual exit points
- **11:40 P.3** will leave through their usual exit
- **11:50 P.2** will leave through their usual exit points
- **12:00 P.1** will leave through their usual exit points
- **12:10 Nursery** will leave through their usual exit points
- **12:20 P.4** will leave through their usual exit point

Tuesday 5th January School re-opens



Milk Money

If you wish your child to have milk from Tuesday 5th January to Friday 12th February 2021, the cost is £6.17, and should be paid through ParentPay BY THURSDAY 17TH DECEMBER.



This was such a difficult decision as there were so many brilliant designs.

Congratulations to the winners:

Layla Taylor - P.1CM Abbie Brennan — P.4JT Kathryn Smyth — P.7JH



Enjoy your selection boxes!

P.4 to P.7 Christmas Quiz

Mrs Sheeran was the quiz master and the children had 20 questions to answer. It was very close, but well done to the winning class, P.5MA. As it went to a tie breaker between P.5MA and P.5DH, P.5MA kindly agreed to share the prize and a tin of sweets was given to each class.

Congratulations!

Class Christmas Messages

We hope you will enjoy your child's class 'Christmas Message' which will be posted on the website today.



Staying Safe During These Difficult Times

We have a number of children talking about having sleep overs with friends. Please remember that unless these children are in your 'bubble,' the advice is clear that they should not be in your home, and your children should not be in their home either.

